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Presidential General Election - Insights

 In person voting started on October 5

 Record numbers of voters coming in early and in person at the ROV

 Vote Centers opened Oct 31 – Nov 3

 Added drop box pick ups

 2020 vs. 2016

 853,410 ballots in 2020

 724,596 ballots in 2016

 1,025,347 registered voters

 875,176 registered voters 

 Still processing and curing ballots



Vote Centers
 Close to 60,000 voted at Vote Centers (VC) in the 4 day period (100 VC) 

March had 62,000 that voted at Vote Centers which were open 11 days 

(110 VC)

 Safety protocols at Vote Centers

 Masks required

 Limited staff/voters inside, 6 ft social distancing

 Gloves, hand sanitizers, offered. 

 Return trained courier and Vote Center Staff from March

 Field instructors assigned to sites to assist hands on

 Online videos and e-mail bulletins to assist Vote Center staff

 No Vote Center was short staffed, voters were enthusiastic to volunteer!



Vote By Mail

 Record number of Vote by Mail ballots returned

 Drop boxes were used more than USPS mailboxes

 Voters voted early

 March - 30,000 ballots returned at E+1

 November- 7,125 returned at E+1

 Early ballots = early report of counted ballots

 Over 400,000 reported to Secretary of State by 8:00 on Election Day

 Executive Order 

 E-29 vs. E-14

 E+3 vs. E-14





Presidential General Election Information

www.sccvote.org

(408) 299-VOTE

http://www.sccvote.org/

